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        Email: bbpsnb@balbharati.org                           May 12th, 2021 

Information about PTM 
 

Circular No. bbpsnb/cir/2021-22/0015 

 

Dear Students and Parents 

Greetings !! 

Bal Bharati School, Neelbad believes open communication and interaction between parents 

and teachers is essential in order to set students on the path to success. This virtual PTM will 

be specifically aimed at improving your understanding of your ward’s performance, 

attentiveness, and ability to cope with online classes in the days to come. 

We request you to attend the Virtual Parent Teachers Meet through Google Meet, which has 

been scheduled on 15th May 2021 at 09:30 am. A link will be shared before ten minutes. 

  

Kindly acknowledge the above message. 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                      
                                                                                                                                       With Best Regards 

   Mr. Akhawari Nil Kishore Sinha 

   Principal 
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